
Health Screening Feedback Request 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to employee wellness, 

we recently conducted a health screening on [Date]. Your feedback is essential in helping us 

improve our health initiatives. 

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding the screening 

process, your experience, and any suggestions you might have. Your input is invaluable and will 

greatly assist us in enhancing our programs. 

Please respond to this email by [Deadline Date]. Thank you for your time and cooperation. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


